
 

MEMORANDUM 

Date:  January 24, 2012 

To:  Transition course coordinators and instructors 

From: Carman Allen, Technician Services Manager 

Ref:  Changing Transition Course Dates and/or Times 

 

In the event you must deviate from the dates and/or times for which your 
transition course is approved, you MUST notify board staff in ADVANCE of 
such changes.  Failure to do so will require submission of a NEW transition 
course application and schedule, 30 days in advance of the date of the first 
module or session. 


